
 

 

                        Commanders Introduction Letter 

 
 As your new Commander I am honored to be elected to Your Post by those who 

have gone before,  Their Diligence and hard work have made Post 60 the best in the 

State. With your help we will continue this Proud Productive Progress serving Veterans 

the Community and our Youth. 

 

 Please remember that at what ever level of participation - we value your 

membership.  If you can come to all of the membership meetings, volunteer for at lot of 

activities or only a few that is great!  If you can only come to the Friday night  

dinner/socials once in a while that is ok too, it‘s a great way to support your Post. 

( happy hour @ 5, dinner @ 6300 ) 

We want you to feel comfortable and welcome here because this is Your Post you make it 

what it is. Of course if you have the time and inclination to get fully involved we can 

always use your help. If not we understand . 

 

 A couple to things to put  on your Calendar.  The 4
th

 of July Parade is coming 

up Saturday the 4
th

. This is a Keystone Event for Your post and Community and we so 

much want you to come and march with us in the Parade.  If you have a uniform that’s 

great it not that is OK too, we just want you to show up at 1015 @ Your Post so we can 

have a decent showing for the Community. If it’s your first time just show up and we will 

take it from there. We would love to see you.  

 

The Friday night before the 4
th

 ( the 3
rd

) there is a Surprise Birthday Party for Dorothy 

the “PIE LADY”@ Your Post, should be a  hoot, you are welcome to come. 

 

 Mark September 11
th

  2015 on your Calendar. We will be combining “Patriots 

Day” and “P O W*M I A Recognition Day” into one ceremony to be held at the Valley 

County Courtyard beginning at 0848 thru 5:30 PM.  A Free self- guided,  live, 

interactive 15 minute tour of 6 Stations recognizing Vets, especially POW*MIAs and 

their families will be in place.  It will be worth you time ! 

 

 Your continued support , at whatever level, is sincerely appreciated! 

 

 

Thomas K. Bacon 

Commander 

American Legion Post 60  

Cascade, Idaho 


